
 

IF NOT NOW, WHEN? 
 

THE SPOTLIGHT SHINES ON THE CLASS OF ‘59 

 

 

All roads lead to Greencastle for the 60th reunion of the class of ’59!  Your presence is 

the most important part of the weekend. Your comfort and enjoyment are at the heart of 

our planning. Some information of interest: 

 Lodging: in Bishop Roberts Hall on campus (AC and elevator equipped) or, at 

your option, in commercial lodging.  For more information on area hotels, visitor 

housing, and a link to a virtual campus tour, please visit the DePauw website at 

https://www.depauw.edu/alumni/events/alumni-reunion-weekend/faq/ 

 Our Saturday night Class of ’59 cocktail party/dinner will be a gracious sit-down 

affair. 

 Complimentary tea and coffee provided in the mornings.  

 Enjoy class gatherings after our Friday and Saturday night dinners. 

 Shuttle busses/ golf carts will be available for transportation around campus. 

 Parking is available a short distance from Bishop Roberts as well as street 

parking. 

What will make Saturday night, after dinner, special for all of us: 

1. Your pictures!  Find those pictures of your days at DePauw and send in digitized 

photographs (maximum of 5) via email to alumnioffice@depauw.edu and indicate 

in the subject line that these are for the Class of 1959 reunion. 

2. Do you have home movies that were taken at DPU during 1955-1959?  If so and 

you would like to share them with the class, please contact Susan Little 

(sslittle@bellsouth.net) for further instructions.   

 
The world has changed in many ways; but in our minds, we can be for one 
weekend, the Class of ’59. 
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